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21 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to update you regarding the leadership of Plymstock School. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that, following a national recruitment campaign, 
Mr Alan Yendell has been successfully appointed as the substantive and 
permanent Headteacher of Plymstock School. The permanency of this position 
will take place with immediate effect. 
 
However, to ensure a smooth transition and appropriate capacity, Ms Justine 
Mason will continue as Executive Headteacher until the end of the academic 
year as initially planned. 
 
These arrangements should provide clarity of approach and bring stability to 
the leadership of Plymstock School after what has proven to be a period of 
uncertainty due to unforeseen events. 
 
I am sure you will join me in offering Mr Alan Yendell your support and wish 
him every success. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 

Rob Haring  
CEO  
Westcountry Schools Trust 
 


